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November 15, 2012

Mr. H. Singh
Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

RE: Manitoba Hydro 2012/13 & 2013/14 General Rate Application- Responses to
Remaining Round 2 Information Requests

Enclosed please find Manitoba Hydro’s additional responses to Round 2 Information
Requests from the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba (“PUB”), the Consumers’ Association
of Canada (“CAC”), the Manitoba Industrial Power Users Group (“MIPUG”), the Green
Action Centre (“GAC”). Manitoba Hydro notes that a small number of responses are still
outstanding and intends to file the remainder of the responses by the end of the week.

Enclosed please also find a revised version of CAC/MH 1-8(a) from Round I Information
Requests, which provides a revised accident severity rate for 2009/10.

Should you have any questions with respect to the forgoing, please contact the writer at
(204)360-3946.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DEPARTMENT
Per:
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PATRICIA J. RAMAGE
Barrister and Solicitor
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